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SANDRINGHAM YACHT CLUB 

 

Notice to Competitors 
No: 2021-22_TT_Sum_1 

 

Thursday Twilight Summer Series 2021-22 
 

Applicable to: Stand-alone race to be sailed on Thursday 4 November 2021. 
 
 

 
As a result of the easing of COVID-19 restrictions effective from 1800 on Friday 29 October, there 
will be an additional stand-alone race on Thursday 4 November 2021. This race will be a pursuit 
race with a tower start, sailing a club course around fixed marks and a tower finish with the first 
warning signal not earlier than 1810. 
 
This race will replace the race that was originally scheduled for Friday 5 November. 
 
This amends NOR Clause 6 – race program. 
 
All entrants in the Thursday Twilight Summer Series are automatically entered into this race. 
 
Other boats may enter as a casual entry via the online entry to the 2021/22 Summer Series - 
https://syc.com.au/on-water/keelboat-racing/online-entry/. 
 
Skippers and crew are required to comply with the current SYC COVID-19 rules as published on 
the SYC website - https://syc.com.au/coronavirus/, including QR code sign in, social distancing 
and practising good hygiene. 
 
Safe Sailing, 
 
Rob Date 
SYC Club Captain - Sail 
27 October 2021 
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